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Institute of Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems

October 30, 2015

Invitation Letter

Dear Mr. Akira Taniguchi

I am very pleased to invite you to visit Institute of Remote Sensing and Geographical
Information System at Peking University and give our graduate students a colloquium
titled “The introduction to GIS research and application in Japan”. The
colloquium is scheduled at 15:00-17:00 on Monday, December 14, 2015. You can
have about 80 minutes for the presentation, 20 minutes for questions and 10 minutes
for rest.

Peking University is the top 1 university in China at a high level of education and
research. We hope you will enjoy this academic exchange activity.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information and assistance.
We are looking forward to welcoming you to Peking University.

Sincerely yours

Jo/?

Professor Lun WU
Vice-Director of Institute of RS&GIS

418 Remote Sensing Buliding

Peking Univerisity, No.5 Yiheyuan Road,
Haidian District, Beijing, China, 100871
Email: wulun@pku.edu.cn



